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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know about a change to your child's class teacher once we return after 
Christmas. 
 
We have appointed Miss Swan to be the class teacher. Miss Swan has been in to meet the 
children, so the children are familiar with her. She is an experienced teacher, who has spent 
many years living in New Zealand and brings a whole range of knowledge and skills to the 
Marshland team.  
 
Mid-year changes are not ideal, but we have planned this carefully and are very pleased with 
the recruitment. The children are learning about 'Ancient Egypt' in the spring term which is 
always a fantastic learning theme. 
 
Best wishes for Christmas and the new year.  
 
 
 
Mrs S  Hall  
Executive Head Teacher 


